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2001 Centerpoint Parkway, Suite 109 
Pontiac, Michigan 48341 
Telephone  248 454 6300   Fax  248 454 6359 
www.hrc-engr.com  

August 20, 2007 
 
City of Rochester Hills 
1000 Rochester Hills Dr. 
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309-3033 
 
Attention: Mr. Paul Shumejko, P.E. 
 Traffic Engineer 
 
Re: Shadow Woods Sub Roadway Reconstruction Project (City File E06-023) 
 Proposal to Provide Additional Services HRC Job No. 20070248 

Dear Mr. Shumejko: 

We are pleased to offer our additional services for the subject project.  It is our understanding that the 
City is evaluating three (3) additional project areas as follows: 

¾ Van Hoosen Cemetery – Construction of approximately a 20 ft. wide by 700 ft. long bituminous 
road as shown in Figure 1.  The estimated construction cost is $39,226.  The estimated time to 
complete this work is 5 days. 

¾ Fire Station No. 5 – Rehabilitation of approximately a 1,550 syd parking lot behind Fire Station 
No. 5, located along Tienken Road as shown in Figure 2.  The estimated construction cost is 
$37,648.30.  The estimated time to complete this work is 5 days. 

¾ Waltonshire Court – Installation of approximately a 1.5” to 2” bituminous wearing course on 
Waltonshire Court as shown in Figure 3.  The estimated construction cost is $37,648.30.  The 
estimated time to complete this work is 2 days. 

As requested, HRC will provide additional observation staff services for these tasks.  For the purposes of 
this proposal we are proposing 140 hours of Senior Observer time for a total additional fee of $8,950.00.  
Our current scope of services is limited to the not-to-exceed amount of $91,700.00 in accordance with the 
July 12, 2007 letter from Barbara Key.  Authorization of this proposed change would increase this total to 
$100,650.00. 
 
We hope this Proposal meets with your approval.  A space has been provided for the Mayor’s signature at 
the bottom of this proposal to serve as our authorization to proceed.  Thank you again for considering us 
and we look forward to our continued service to Rochester Hills.  If you have any questions or require any 
additional information, please contact the undersigned. 
 



P. Shumejko 
5-20-07 
HRC Job Number 20070248 
Page 2 of 2 
 

Very truly yours, 

HUBBELL, ROTH & CLARK, INC. 
 
 
 
 
Daniel W. Mitchell, P.E. 
Associate 
 
DWM/dwm 
Attachment 
pc: HRC; W. Alix, D. Wilcox, File 
 
 
Approved by: 
CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 
 
 
 
   Date:   
Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor 
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